Shirley Loder

From: i - o
Sent: 09 November 2018 20:27

To: Licensing

Subject: FAO Phill, From Andrew Baguley
Dear sir,

I have accidentally let my taxi vehicle license slip due to a family illness. I have been distracted since my
father in law had a stroke due to the additional responsibilities me and my partner have undergone. I am
asking you politely to help me get back to work as soon as possible. If there is anything I need to do to
renew this license please ring me on 01271 . T have kept my taxi in immaculate condition and I am
ready to work as soon as you say I can.

Thank you, Andrew Baguley
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